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Thanks to all of you who were able to participate in the
Halloween Parade. | felt proud to walk around our
community with you fine people and your lovely
children!

We take nothing for granted as a learning experience
for these new lives. In addition to the work of sitting,
crawling, standing, and talking, the baby’s are
discovering new things in their world every moment.
This month we introduced a couple of new materials.
In the images directly below you can see Robert and
Michael engaging with them in different ways. Robert
discovers that the CD has a hole in the middle that his
finger fits right into. The CD’s that Michael explored
was covered in foil on our round mirror. The next

material we have begun to encounter are paintbrushes.

The educators at The Nest have discovered that babies
deserve to have the time to explore the brush before
they are expected to use it as a tool. Stay tuned for
more fun experiences with CD’s and paint brushes!

Welcome Nora, Beth and
Steve Hsu!

£ Nora had her first day at The
- Nest on Monday and has
=% adjusted very well. She is a
calm happy eight month old.
Please take a minute to reach
out to the Hsu’s and make
them feel welcome.

Nest, but this month we will
focus on this classic by one
of our favorite authors. The
book connects us with our on
going color study and will
support the infants’ language
development. Each week we
will add a new element to the
book. Last week, Heather and
Mandy laminated images of the
animals and attached each photo with
it’s corresponding color. Stay turned for more!

Bill Martin Jr / Eric Carle

Reminders:

*Please be sure and
sign in and out each
day.

*See you all at THE
*NEST FEST on Sat.!



